
Our Community Plan 
Christchurch O-Tautahi 2004/14 

SUBMISSION  
Submissions close on 6 May 2004 

I do not wish to make a personal submission at the hearings. 

Name: Mr & Mrs Downey  

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone:  

Email:  

Address: 196 Burwood Road Christchurch  

Your Submission: Please can the overhead wiring be undergrounded in that part of Burwood 
Road between Mairehau Road and QEII Drive. 
 
Currently the Hospital end is starting to look very nice with the new 
subdivisions and the other end (Burwood School(New Brighton Road to QEII 
Drive)) has just had new trees etc. We have recently had our lighting 
upgraded but our section of the road looks very neglected and 
undergrounding would improve the entire outlook. We have plunkets, pre-
schools, a primary school, three churches and Clare Park - so are a very well 
used section of road. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 

 


